
We are available 
between 9am and 3pm 
Monday to Friday and 
we would love to talk 
to you. 

Our nurses are offering 
a telephone drop in 
service available for all 
young people in 
Sandwell.  

So if you have any 
worries or concerns or 
just need someone to 
chat to please call us 
on: 

0121 612 2974 


